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13 January 2016 

 

 

 

 

Dear UnEnKai members, 

 

 We hope your New Year is going well. 

 

 Berkeley Aikikai is hosting UnEnKai Summer Seminar this year. It is scheduled 

for June, with T. Suzuki, Shidoin, from Hombu Dojo, returning as guest instructor. The 

dates are June 16-19, Thursday through Sunday.  

 

 Attached is a flyer with a provisional schedule for the seminar.  

 

 We are asking that people send their registration to arrive no later than May 31. 

 

 We have asked the Golden Bear Inn to set aside some rooms for us at reduced 

rates. The Golden Bear Inn is located at 1620 San Pablo Avenue, about two blocks from 

the Dojo. The phone is 800-525-6770; their web address is www.goldenbearinn.com . 

Please mention you are with the Aikido group when you make reservations. 

 

 The Dojo will not be able to arrange transportation for those attending the seminar. 

Of course, any personal arrangements with our members are up to you. 

 

 Please contact Berkeley Aikikai with any questions. 

  

 We hope you will be able to join us, and look forward to seeing you in June. 

  

   

 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Marianne Shibata 

        Berkeley Aikikai 

        Chief Instructor/Manager 

        


